North Goshen Mennonite Church

November 19, 2017

Christ is before all things, and in him all things hold together. Colossians 1:17

Gathering as God's people Reuniendonos como pueblo de Dios

Yonder come day Sing the Journey 115

Welcome & Community Life Announcements Joe Cross

Call to Worship

Praising God's name

Alabando el nombre de Dios

There's no God as great as you

For the beauty of the earth Hymnal: A Worship Book 89

Sharing in God's fellowship

Compartiendo en compañerismo cristiano

Offering Ourselves & Our Gifts

Nothing is lost on the breath of God Sing the Story 121

Children ages 4 through grade 2 are dismissed to Children's Church

Sharing & Congregational Prayer

Hearing God's word

Escuchando la palabra de Dios

Deuteronomy 8:7-18 Santa Morales & Jacob Liechty

"Cross-Shaped Thanks" Mark Schloneger

Service of Thanksgiving: The Lord's Supper

This is my Father's world Hymnal: A Worship Book 154

Sending to serve

Enviando a server

We are often tossed and driv'n Sing the Story 72

Benediction

Respond with: Blessed be the name of the Lord!

Our Prayers

Those unable to attend services: Bill Yoder, Thelma Harley, Judy Yoder, Elroy & Alberta Troyer **Congregational members** who have lost spouses and family members

Those taking the citizenship class at LaCasa, Inc.

Pastor Mario, Carmen and family with the San Lucas Church,

our sister church in San Martin, Mexico.

Nurture

Sunday school classes for all ages are held from 9-10am

Children's Church: To help assure the safety of the children, we ask that a responsible person

meet your children at the Children's Church door as soon as they are dismissed.

Today: Jeri Burkholder, Joan Ulrich, Norah Schloneger, Nicole Blacut

Childcare is available in the basement nursery for children ages 3 years and younger.

Today: Joel Unzicker, Erica Miller, Jackie Ramirez

COMING EVENTS

November 29 6:30pm Christmas Practice—ages 4-Jr. Youth

December 1 Senior Lunch, noon, carry-in

Bring a dish to share and a bring a white

elephant gift for BINGO

December 6 6:30pm Christmas Practice—all youth
December 9 9am Christmas Practice—all youth

December 10 6pm Christmas Play

The Peace Lamp is lit each week as a reminder to pray for peace in our community and world.

To make an announcement, please go to the front of the church where there is a microphone.

Thank You.

Announcements

- ●Out of the office Mark and family will be out of town beginning Wednesday through the holiday weekend. Direct any concerns to Izaete or the Elder team. The church offices will be closed Thursday and Friday for Thanksgiving.
- Mennonite Central Committee meat canning in Goshen will be in Goshen January 8-12 and 15-18, 2018. Consider donating toward costs and marking your calendar to volunteer time.
- **Can You Help?** The nurse at Chamberlain Elementary is in need of "stretchy gloves". Theseare the small gloves that children can wear but they stretch to adult size too. She also needs sweatpants and underwear in any size. Bring donations to Cheryl's office!

Prayer Requests/Notes

North Goshen Mennonite Church 574-533-4255 P.O. Box 505 Goshen, IN 46527

office@northgoshenmc.com

Pastoral-Elder Team

Mark Schloneger, Pastor Izaete Nafziger, Pastor Team Jerry Wittrig, Pastor Emeritus Jacob Liechty, Pastoral Intern

Bob Steury, Elder -Chair Gail Yoder, Elder Randy Lehman, Elder 536-0246 mark.s@northgoshenmc.com 202-4344 izaete.n@northgoshenmc.com 533-2408 jwtrg@comcast.net 303-746-8578 jebliechty@ambs.edu

533-6736 bsteury@veada.com 533-3234 egyoder@gmail.com 903-6760 rocketmenno@gmail.com